
The Early Childhood Teachers cordially invite you to 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This presentation is for Parents Only!  We look forward to meeting your child 

at the Back to School night on August 29th! 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Melanie Baitinger     Lori Freund 

Brittnee Freund     Katie O’Hearn 

Michele Reid 

 

Preschool 101 for Parents:  

Overview of the P3/4K Programs 

at St. Mary’s Springs Academy 
 

When: Thursday, August 

22nd at 5:30 PM in the 

Multipurpose Room (4th Floor) 

 


